
 

  

In response to the recent tragedy in your community the interagency response group 

will be providing ongoing support.  Please see below details of drop-in session that will 

be available  

Thursday 8th September 

Tuesday 13th September  

Thursday 15th September  

Brookfield Youth & Community Centre 

11am to 1pm 

 

Staff from the HSE, TUSLA & NEPS; will be available, to provide resources and support 

to help members of the community at this difficult time 

 

 


